
Job Title: League Director Representative 

Name: Chris Wang  

 

As another successful NCTTA comes to an end, I am delighted at this opportunity to nominate 
myself for the League Director Representative (LDR) position. Having been in the organization 
for the past decade, I am confident that my experience along with my dedication will further 
advance the organization to continue to promote the sport of table tennis in North America. 

In a nutshell, the LDR’s main job is to work with RDs and DDs to coordinate and execute 
successful tournaments throughout the season. A LDR must also be reached on short notice and 
be able to make a quick decision for any urgent issues that may arise. I am a reliable and 
experienced individual you can count on and I believe I am a perfect candidate for this position.  

First, I am readily available whenever I’m needed, by email, phone call or text message.  Those 
who have worked with me knows that I respond promptly to all communications and you can 
rest assured you’ll always receive my support for any issue that may arise.  

Second, I have been involved with the league operations since I joined in 2005. I was a division 
director for 3 years (’05-’07 in Upstate NY, ’07-’08 in Northern California), the national director 
representative for the past seven years (’08-’15). These experiences has enabled me to gain great 
insights to the everyday duties of a DD and RD, as well as given me first hand opportunity to 
resolve many unforeseen situations. I am confident that I’ll be able to benefit from these 
experiences and be able to quickly and efficiently resolve any issues that may arise during the 
season.   

Third, I believe the DDs and RDs are the core of NCTTA and one of my main task is to ensure 
everyone is treated equally and fairly. My most recent task has been the revamped DD travel 
policy to attend nationals which significantly reduced the expenditure required to attend the most 
exciting event of the year! In addition, I developed the NCTTA BOT account which have 
optimized the daily operation of a DD/RD and hopefully have made your day-to-day tasks less 
tedious.  

I am excited and believe I can make a big contribution to the future of NCTTA/college table 
tennis. I look forward to working with many of you returning RDs and DDs, as well as any 
newly elected talents. I’m confident that we can work together to overcome any challenges that 
lies ahead and have many successful seasons!   


